
Henley/Studley Community Forum – Thursday 25th June  
 
Issue Action Lead  When Response 
Library Consultation Feedback & update from 

Consultation required. No 
information on website 

Steve Smith, WCC ASAP report to next 
forum 

Interim information 
available on the WCC 
website - attached  

Smart Water Scheme Reinforce in Langley & 
Claverdon 
 

Sgt Bob Shaw  Sgt Bob Shaw reported 
that this was a low prime 
area and focus was on 
those areas most at risk 

CCTV in Henley 
 

Report on progress and up 
to date position from Trevor 
Askew 

Dave Webb  Dave Webb advised that 
waiting for costing for a 
change in plan, once 
received from ADT 
advice can be given the 
Parish Council on the 
new solution and get 
things moving. 

Can Neighbourhood Watch 
have indicators for new types 
of crime 

Feedback to next meeting Bob Shaw, SNT  Sgt Bob Shaw advised 
that Neighbourhood 
Watch leaders will have 
an input into both 
cannabis  factories and 
anti-terrorism – meeting 
on 30th September. 

Better maintenance of grass 
cutting in Pettiford Lane 

Update progress at next 
meeting 

Paul Cowley, WCC  Paul Cowley update - 
Grass Cutting Pettiford 
Lane - This referred to the 
junction of Pettiford Lane 
and A4189 Henley Road 
and the grass/vegetation 
has been cut back to try 
and improve visibility. 

New road signage for 
Pettiford Lane not yet 
erected 

Investigate whereabouts and 
identify when will be 
installed 

Dave Webb, SDC  Sign was erected 13 
August 

 
 
 
 
 



Issue Action Lead  When Response 
Definitive response for 
railings In Henley & Studley  

Update for next meeting Lizzie Price, WCC  Studley: Chris Burrows is 
awaiting formal consent 
from Tesco’s to move 
bollards earner the kerb.  
When consent has been 
given he will ask County 
Highways to program the 
works.  
 
Henley:  Chris Burrows has 
carried out a site visit and 
updated “I don't think 
railings are appropriate 
in that environment. 
There are already double 
yellow lines outside the 
shop which should be 
enforced. There are also 
a number of black 
bollards.  
 
I'm told this location is also 
within the conservation 
area which would also 
prohibit railings. Whilst 
there I spoke to an 
independent shopkeeper 
who advised me deliveries 
to Somerfield Shop are 
made from the frontage 
when in fact there is a 
loading bay at the rear. It is 
my belief any railings 
would be detrimental to this 
location.     

 
 
 
 
 



Issue Action Lead  When Response 
Request for additional 
evening per week at Henley 
Youth & Community Centre 
and Studley Youth Centre 

Update for next meeting Steve Smith, WCC  Steve Smith has spoken to 
with the WCC Youth 
&Community Officer who 
has responded to Cllr 
Marshall directly (No funds) 

Pathway being obstructed by 
tables & chairs outside 
Studio 54, Henley  

Undertake site visit and 
update at next meeting 

Paul Cowley, WCC  Paul Cowley update - 
Pathway outside Studio 54, 
Henley High Street 
obstructed by table and 
chairs - the Proprietor has 
been written to and on a 
recent inspection the 
offending table and chairs 
have been removed from 
the footway. 

Switch over to digital and 
is it justified. Andy 
McDarmaid has no 
knowledge concerning this 
but will take it back to his 
team. 

Update findings at next 
meeting 

Andy McDarmaid, WCC Response received 7 
July. 

Short report (saved in file) 

Stratford Neighbourhood 
Watch Association links with 
SDC 

Provide advise on how 
groups can be supported in 
setting up new groups. 

Stephen Thirlwell, SDC    

 
Issues Carried Forward from previous meetings 
 
Parking at Somerfield/One 
Stop in Henley – railings 
required 

Forward to E&E as part of 
review of parking in Henley 

Martin Gibbins, WCC ASAP Parking in Henley under 
review – possible increase 
in High Street  
There is a Public Meeting 
to discuss a Review of 
Parking Provision in 
Henley-in-Arden on 
Monday 17th August, 
6.00pm at the Baptist Hall. 

Disabled Car Parking in 
Henley 

Discuss at next forum WCC Possibly consider at next 
forum 
 

As part of review potential 
for extra parking for 
disabled drivers – as above 
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